Dear Al Gore                                                                                 9-17-2010
	My name is Tylan Peterson and I am sending you two suggestions that I believe will benefit the health of the planet and the United States in general. The first suggestion would help slow the advance of Global Warming by replenishing the ozone layer. The ozone layer protects our planet from dangerous ultraviolet light rays better known as UV rays. The UV rays carry the suns heat to our planet. Replenishing the ozone layer will prevent the suns radiation from reaching our planet’s surface. Enclosed with this letter are pictures of my ozone replenishing craft in different settings, an explanation of the craft and the plans for replenishment of the ozone layer.
	I would like the opportunity to meet with you and discuss the possibility of restoring our ozone layer. There will be many aspects of this proposal to discuss. I look forward to our meeting.
Thank You
Tylan Peterson   
